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02 December 2010

To: Baran
Nihul Proyectim Ba'am

From: Mr. James Snyder
Director
The Israel Museum, Jerusalem

To Whom It May Concern:

T'am writing to recommend Mr. Dudi Kedar and his company, LevDA, who recently
provided general contracting services for the renewal of the Isracl Museum's Samuel
and Saidye Bronfman Archeology Wing.

This project involved 45,000 sq. ft. of reconstruction and installation of nearly 1,000
custom-designed cases housing 6,000 objects of archeological significance. The
sophistication of the design and the quality of the execution of the work are an
objective testimony to the capability of Mr. Kedar and his firm, whose work was
accomplished on time and close to budget with respect to our overall $17.5 million
project scope.

We would welcome a site visit in order to demonstrate the quality of performance that
was achieved by LevDA's team, and we recommend Mr. Kedar and LevDA without
reservation of any kind.

Please let me know if I can assist you in your consideration in any further way,
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James S. Snyder
Director
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